Melissa Mackay

From: Theuns <theuns@tuiniqua.co.za>

Sent: Wednesday, 29 September 2021 09:32

To: Melissa Mackay; 'Michael John Rhode'

Ce: 'Ferlin Stuurman'; 'Asiphe Masivuye Mgoqi'; 'Estelle Roberts'
Subject: RE: Erf 2103 - Comments on revised Services Report

Good day Melissa

I have just spoken to Asiphe, she has confirmed that they had a meeting to discuss the Services Report (submitted 17
August 2021). She undertook to address it as a matter of urgency.

Kind regards

Theuns Mynhardt

Tel :(044) 3823474
E-mail: theuns@tuiniqua.co.za
Web: www.tuinigua.co.za

From: Melissa Mackay <melissa@cape-eaprac.co.za>

Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 1:20 PM

To: Theuns <theuns@tuiniqua.co.za>; 'Michael John Rhode' <mrhode@plett.gov.za>

Ce: 'Ferlin Stuurman' <Fstuurman@plett.gov.za>; 'Asiphe Masivuye Mgogqi' <amgogi@plett.gov.za>; 'Estelle Roberts'
<eroberts@plett.gov.za>

Subject: RE: Erf 2103 - Comments on revised Services Report

Good afternoon

Please see the response from the DEA&DP, specifically item 3.4. We need comment from the municipality on the
Services Report asap as the final report is due to be submitted on Thursday at the latest in order to comply with the
NEMA timeframes

Your urgent response to this would be appreciated.

Please Note: When registering as an Interested and Affected Party (1&AP) for any of cur environmental projects, or submitting
comment on the same, you automatically consent to the lawful processing, publishing and distribution of your personal information,
as provided by yourself via submissions, for the purpose specific intent of participating in an environmental process, as described by
the Protection of Personal Information Act, 2013 (Act no. 4 of 2013).

Kindly view our Privacy Statement for more information (www.cape-eaprac.co.za).

Regards

Melissa Mackay | 084 584 7419
SENIOR CONSULTANT I ECO | GIS



BTech Nat. Con. (NMMU)

T: 044 874 0365
F: 044 874 0432
17 Progress Street, George
PO Box 2070, George 6530
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Cape EAdrac
To: 'Michael John Rhode' <mrhode@plett.gov.za>
Cc: 'Ferlin Stuurman' <Fstuurman@plett.gov.za>; 'Asiphe Masivuye Mgogi' <amgoai@plett.gov.za>; 'Estelle Roberts'

<eroberts@plett.gov.za>
Subject: RE; Erf 2103 - Comments on revised Services Report

Good day
Thank you, much appreciated.
Kind regards

Theuns Mynhardt

?;?

Tel :{044) 3823474
E-mail: theuns@tuinigqua.co.za
Web: www.tuiniqua.co.za

From: Michael John Rhode <mrhode@plett.gov.za>

Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2021 11:18 AM

To: Theuns <theuns@tuiniqua.co.za>

Ce: Ferlin Stuurman <Fstuurman@plett.gov.za>; Asiphe Masivuye Mgoqi <amgoqi@plett.gov.za>; Estelle Roberts
<eroberts@plett.gov.za>

Subject: RE: Erf 2103 - Comments on revised Services Report

importance: High

Hi Theuns
I have forwarded this to Ferlin and Asiphe to attend to. They will make contact with you.

MIR

From: Theuns <theuns@tuiniqua.co.za>

Sent: Thursday, 02 September 2021 10:03

To: Michael John Rhode <mrhode@plett.gov.za>; Estelle De Bruin <EDeBruin@plett.gov.za>
Ce: 'Serett Maree' <serett@tuiniqua.co.za>; '‘Melissa Mackay' <mel@cape-eaprac.co.za>
Subject: RE: Erf 2103 - Comments on revised Services Report

Importance: High

Good day Mr. Rhode



l am just following up on my email sent to you on 17 August 2021 (please see below).

‘We have not received any feedback regarding your department’s comments on the Services Report we submitted for
Erf 2103.

I would appreciate it, if you can soonest furnish us with your comments regarding the revised Services Report.
Please do not hesitate if you require any additional information.

Kind regards

Theuns Mynhardt

Tel :{044) 3823474
E-mail: theuns@tuinigua.co.za
Web: www.tuiniqua.co.za

From: Theuns <theuns@tuinigua.co.za>

Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 9:01 AM

To: mrhode@plett.gov.za; edebruin@plett.gov.za

Cc: 'Serett Maree' <serett@tuinigua.co.za>; 'Melissa Mackay' <mel@cape-eaprac.co.za>
Subject: Erf 2103 - Comments on revised Services Report

importance: High

Good day Mr. Rhode
Our client is applying for an amendment to the current Environmental Authorisation. The original application was for
constructing a residence, but the new application is to lease the property to a rescue and rehabilitation group to

establish a doggie day-care and rehabilitation facility.

Our original Services Report (Rev. 0) dated March 2018, is therefore replaced by the attached Services Report (Rev. 1)
dated August 2021.

[ have attached the following information for your perusal:

e Amended Services Report (Rev. 1)

e QOriginal Environmental Authorization
e  Site Development Plan

e Approved footprint

e Amended footprint

I would appreciate it, if you can furnish us with your comments regarding the revised Services Report.
Please do not hesitate if you require any additional information.
Kind regards

Theuns Mynhardt



Tel :(044) 3823474
E-mail: theuns@tuiniqua.co.za

Web: www.tuiniqua.co.za
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